
Praises and Requests
• Praise the Lord for the two 

professions of  faith!

• Praise the Lord for a new 
mission board.

• Pray for the evangelistic 
outreach at the Tour de 
France.

• Pray for growth in the church 
of  Saint-Gaudens.

• Pray for continued provision 
for the ministry in France.

World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions

P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

(704) 730-1440
WWW.WWNTBM.COM
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Over the last several months life  
and the ministry has been  
keeping up quite busy. We had a 
group of fourteen young people 
come and help us for two weeks 
at the beginning of June. The 
Lord truly blessed during their 
time here. We were able to 
distribute 10,000 tracts, work at 
the church on special projects, 
evangelize in the local markets, 
and have a concert during the 
time they were here. Something 
very exciting happened while the 
group was here, two people 
prayed to accept Christ as Savior. 
Please pray that God would 
continue His  work in the lives of 
these two people. Another 
exciting event for us  at the church 

was  the church retreat that we had 
at the end of June. We were able 
to spend time as a church family 
around God’s  Word and be 
encouraged by the fellowship of 
other believers. Please pray for us 
this  week as  we are endeavoring 
an evangelistic outreach during 
the Tour de France that is  coming 
through St. Gaudens the 16th of 
July. Please pray that God would 
use this time to touch the lost.

As most of you all know by now, 
Go Forth Baptist Missions is 
closing it’s doors at the end of 
August. Though we were not 
expecting this to happen, the 
Lord directed during this major 
time of transition. The direction 
in which we were to go was made 
clear by God’s  leading while we 
were searching for another 
mission board. As of July 8, 

World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions will be serving as 
our mission board. We praise the 
Lord for how He has provided in 
this area of need, and how 
WWNTBM welcomed us with 
open arms. Please pray that this 
change in the ministry would be 
for His  glory and would allow us 
to continue serving Him for years 
to come in France.

Mission Board Change
Singing in the market
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